
 

Friday 17th July 2020 

Happy Friday Everybody!, 

Today we break up for the summer holidays!!! 

 

It has been a very unusual few months and we are all looking forward 

to seeing you back with us in September and school life returning to 

as normal as possible! 

Today I would like you to listen to your favourite song and dance 

around your home in a very excited fashion to celebrate the end of 

term and the beginning of the summer holidays! 

If you would like some ideas for your learning over the summer 

holidays you could: 

• Practise recognising and ordering your number cards 0-20 

• Read and retell stories 

• Write and act out your own stories 

 

Have a lovely summer holiday and we will see you in September! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Allen, Mrs Beaulah and Mrs Parry 


